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      April 30, 2008 
  
      Victor Haltom 
      428 J Street, Suite 350 
      Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
      Re: People v. Dinius 
       

 
Dear Mr. Haltom, 
 
I have completed my report on my investigation. My conclusions are based on my 
expertise in marine accident investigation and collision dynamics. I have 
personally investigated over 625 marine related accidents. Since my retirement 
from law enforcement in 2001, I have been retained to investigate 27 accidents. 
 
I have represented 21 plaintiff cases and 6 defendant cases. I have represented the 
Napa County District Attorney’s Office on 3 cases, I am presently consulting with 
the Fresno County District Attorney’s Office and I am scheduled to testify for the 
Imperial County District Attorney’s Office next month. Four of these cases are 
manslaughter cases. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by phone or e-mail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wes Dodd 
 
 
 

 
 
                     


